




Accordingly, any decision made at this point would be made outside of applicable 
regulations and would not constitute a valid basis prescribed by law that would justify a 
failure to deliver the Flyers. 

Canada Post is Responsible for the Delivery of the Flyers 

We further understand from our client that there may be postal delivery agents who are 
not delivering the Flyers. Media reports on this issue suggest that the Canadian Union of 
Postal Workers may have advised its members that they need not deliver the Flyers.12 

CLC disagrees with any such position. Canada Post is free to determine how to 
accommodate individual employees; however, as a government body and Canada’s 
national mail carrier, it is Canada Post’s responsibility to ensure that CLC’s freedom of 
expression is not unjustly curtailed. Canada Post must ensure that the Flyers are delivered 
pursuant to its contract with CLC for Neighbourhood Mail services. 

Therefore, on behalf of our client, we urge Canada Post to respect its contractual 
obligations to CLC and/or its agents and continue to deliver the Flyers. 

Please note that CLC expressly reserves all rights to take such further legal steps as may 
become necessary in connection with this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

CHARTER ADVOCATES CANADA 
Per: 

Hatim Kheir 
Staff Lawyer 

12 See comments quoted in the CBC article. 




